
From: Summer Field  
Sent: 20 June 2023 08:23 
To: Planning 
Subject: Tree pruning NW3 2XB 
 
To the Tree Planning Officers, 
 
I have a front garden Oak and back garden Willow tree and both need pruning 
as they are very large, quite close to the house and beginning to block light. 
The willow blocks all afternoon sun. My predecessor did this every three years 
or so, and I have done this before by paper application and have now been told 
to do online. 
 
I will use a reputable tree surgeon as previously, and he has been to visit the 
property. He has asked me to get permission for 5m from front Oak and 3m 
from back Willow. 
 
The site address is 78 Lawn Rd, NW3 2XB 
 
With thanks, 
Rachel Summerfield 
 


